DIVISION COUNCIL MEETING

HUMAN RESOURCES

December 11, 2002

Attendees:  Wade, Quarles, Franklin, Harvey, Jeffrey, McCoy, Oshio, Waller

1. Allene will send an email to Satish notifying him that the HR staff is unable to receive email at the .edu address. 

2. Nina will order business cards showing the new email address and the TDD number, which Roxanne will give her.  Roxanne will handle ordering a TDD phone and initiate a work order to have it installed.

3. All non-cert, casual temporary assignments end March 31, 2003.

4. Marcy will send a reminder email campus-wide about AB500 stating that nobody is to start work without board approval.  The next board meeting is January 21 and HR will accept board items up until 4:30 pm January 6th.

5. Valerie and Murriel were our representatives for the last two years.  Urania will now be the HR rep at the monthly Area Council Meetings.  Michele will be the back up rep throughout 2003.

6. At the present time, there are no plans to hire full-time faculty; however, we will still participate in the Job Fair.

7. Nina will finalize the office Holiday card and send it out on email.

8. Comp time must be used within the calendar year.  Staff was told to use it in 2003 before using vacation as it will not be paid off.

